
ALAMANCE COUNTY
GOVERNMENT 

Alamance County Public Libraries announces the temporary closure of the Mebane Public

Library due to building maintenance. The Library will close on Thursday, October 10 at

6pm and reopen on Monday, October 14 at 9am. 

 

Patrons are encouraged to check out the library's electronic resources found at

Alamancelibraries.org or visit another library location. 

 

May Memorial Library: 342 S Spring St, Burlington

Graham Library: 211 S Main St, Graham

 

For further questions, please contact Susana Goldman, director of Alamance County Public

Libraries at sgoldman@alamancelibraries.org.

 

Mebane Public Library Closed October 11-13

124 W. Elm Street, Graham

336-228-1312
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